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Téna koutou katoa, Malo e lelei, Talofa lava, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Kia orana, Namaste,
Magandang araw

Dear Parents/Caregivers

Upcoming Staff Only Day

Friday 15 November 2024

This day has been mandated by the Ministry of Education for staff
to upskill on NCEA and national curriculum changes.

The school will be closed and there will be
no timetabled classes on this day.

Nga mihi

—

Simon Cragds
Tumuaki/Principal
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